
 

 

 

 

Primary 1 Induction Meeting 

 

Tuesday 14th June 2022 

Dear parents/ guardians,  

We are organising a meeting for the parents and guardians of our new Primary 1 children in the 

school on: 

 Tuesday 28th June at 10am.  

This meeting is an opportunity to introduce you to the class teachers and to important practices and 

procedures ahead of the children formally beginning school in August/September. You will be 

informed of your child’s class teacher at the meeting and starting dates for the new term. 

Preparatory learning packs have also been compiled by the teachers and will be distributed to 

parents on the day with the intention that you use them over the summer to help your child 

transition to Primary 1 from September. 

We would request that only one parent/guardian per child attend and we ask that no children 

accompany adults to this meeting. 

A link to the presentation will be texted to all parents after the meeting.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me in the school at 90-614546.  

Kind regards,  

C Donnelly  
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


